
 

 

PUBLIC WARNING!!! 

Members of the public, especially individuals and companies that are 

associated with the Information Regulator (the Regulator), are warned to 

be on the lookout for individuals contacting them claiming to be calling on 

behalf of the Regulator. There are individuals claiming to be from the 

Regulator who are contacting individuals and companies/service 

providers inviting them to a meeting where tender documents are to be 

signed. These calls are fraudulent, and the intentions are criminal.  

The Regulator would like to caution all individuals and companies 

associated with it to exercise extreme care when they receive such calls, 

messages or e-mails. If you receive such calls, messages or e-mails 

please independently verify them with your official point of contact within 

the Regulator before acting on them.  

 

Issued by: 

 

___________________                                      

Mr Mosalanyane Mosala 

Chief Executive Officer: Information Regulator (South Africa) 

15 February 2024 
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